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Weekly News – Friday 18th May 2018  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Congratulations Year 2 on all your hard work over the last fortnight. We are 
extremely proud of all your hard work. Well done! Next week we can enjoy a 
range of sporting activities with the arrival of Active Week. 

We also had a wonderful day completing lots of activities to celebrate the 
Royal Wedding. The children looked amazing in their outfits and we hope you 
enjoy watching tomorrow! 

 

English 

We had good discussions in our class about the 100 Book Challenge and the 
children talked about which books they would recommend. Please do continue 
to read at home regularly with your children and ensure all books are in book 
bags on the correct days. 

 

Math’s 

We reviewed many aspects of Math’s learning in preparation for the quizzes 
at the end of the week. Next week our Math’s will be based around sports 
including collecting data about our favourite sports.  

Topic 

Following on from our acting in the Great Fire of London Workshop we have 
explored eye witness accounts of the Great Fire of London and thought about 
what it might be like to experience this event in history. We wrote diary entries 
to include what we could hear, see, feel and smell. 

 

Deputy Head 
Teacher’s Award 

 

Bracken 

Millie 

Hardy 

Clover 

Kabisha 

Kayley 

Heather 

Morten 

Noelia 

Notices 
We have sent home PE bags this weekend so that children can come to school in their sports kits for Active Week 
next week. Please make sure that your child is wearing trainers each day and sports clothing as we have activities 
planned throughout the week.  

Sports Day will be held at Dinton Field again this year on Friday 25th May. Please bring your child to meet your class 
teacher at Dinton Field at 8:50am. Sports Day is due to finish at 11:30am. We always welcome parents to help walk 
classes back to school so please express your interest to your class teacher on the day. We would greatly appreciate 
your support. 

School will finish at the usual time of 3:20pm next Friday 25th May. 
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